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MAIDSTONE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 

CABINET 

 

REFERENCE FROM HOUSING CONSULTATIVE BOARD 

 
 
 

 
1.  HOUSING CONSULTATIVE BOARD REVIEW 

 
On 25 June 2012 the Housing Consultative Board considered the report 
of the Head of Housing and Community Services reviewing the role 
and contribution made by this Board (copy attached as Appendix A). 
 
A Member informed the Board that a governance review was currently 
being undertaking regarding the future of Overview and Scrutiny 
Committees which may or may not have an influence on this Board. 
 
The Board felt it would be prudent to take the results of the 
governance review into consideration at the appropriate time. 
 

1.1  RECOMMENDED:  That the Housing Consultative Board be retained, 
giving consideration to the outcome of the Governance review. 

 
 


